
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
12 October 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
One of the measures to deal with the Covid-19 threat is to maintain air flow through 
good ventilation. This means keeping windows open at all times. But, as the weather 
turns cooler, this has the potential effect of lowering temperatures in the classroom. 
It is therefore important to ensure that your son/daughter comes to school with a 
coat which can be worn, with the teacher’s permission, in the classroom. While 
‘hoodies’ will not be permitted, we would also recommend a good base layer or a 
school jumper.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Jonathan M Webb 
Headmaster 
 


